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Thank you for the opportunity to allow us to participate in the process of 
potentially creating more Energy Star categories for commercial refrigerators and 
freezers.  If there are more categories and hence more Energy Star listed 
products, it will eliminate some of the confusion in the field of "Why can't these 
units be Energy Star listed?".  Customers are looking for the Energy Star listings 
for making purchasing decisions, so the more categories and listed products, the 
more energy will be saved Nationally. 
 


